
SEPTEMBER NEWS

Welcome New Members: The MLBC would like to extend a warm welcome to all the new members that were voted on in September.

MEMBER NEWS

Mona Lake Boating Club Elections:

Elections were held at the September General Membership meeting for 

the 2020/2021 Mona Lake Boating Club Board. Thank you to everyone 

who participated in the election and attended the meeting. Here is our 

new Board of Directors:

Commodore - Dave Kendall

Vice Commodore - Bill Barefoot

Rear Commodore - Brian Whiteman

Treasurer - Bob Graham

Secretary- Nancy Glendening

2 Year Trustee - Deb Baker

2 Year Trustee -Tim LaVigne

1 Year Trustee - Jan Piasecki

1 Year Trustee - Mike Schroedter

Congratulations to the newly elected Board and a big thank you to 

this year’s Election Committee!

The Mona Lake Boating Club would like to congratulate Doug Hawkins 

and Rich Rafferty, Jr. for being approved for this year’s 20 Year Class A 

Life Membership Awards! Congratulations! Thank you to the Life 

Membership Committee for all the hard work in presenting these 

members!

Show Your Love For Your Club! We are always looking for volunteers! 

As a member you agreed to volunteer twice a year. It’s a fun way to meet 

other members and support your club. Tacos are starting in October and 

run every Saturday through the first weekend in May. PLEASE, consider 

signing up for tacos so that this popular event never gets cancelled! 

Friday nights we are in need of Variety dinner servers, fryers, salad 

makers and waitresses to fill in/help on occasion. Also to do the 50/50 

drawings which go towards our entertainment fund for adults and our 

children. It is thanks to our members volunteering that a lot of these 

events take place and are successful. Please contact Laura @ 798-4011 

for details and to sign up.

A Big Thank You to EVERYONE who volunteered in the month of 

September!

Commodore’s Ball

To Honor Past Commodores

You and a Guest are invited to attend

On the Seventeenth of October, 2020

Cocktail Hour @ 6:00 pm

Dinner @ 7:00 pm

Menu

Beef Tenderloin $25

Chicken Marsala $20

Appetizers & Dessert

Please RSVP/purchase tickets by October 14

2020 Mona Lake Boating Club Buck Pool

Greetings MLBC Deer Hunters,

I would like to announce this year’s Buck Pool contest for all deer 

hunting members. Register at the Club, pay the entry fee of $10 per 

member hunter no later than close of business Nov. 1, 2020 to be entered 

into the pool.

The rules are simple; harvest the biggest Michigan whitetail buck 

between Oct. 1 through Nov 30, 2020. Follow all legal rules as described 

in the 2020 Michigan DNR Hunting guide. Any firearm, bow or 

crossbow may be used. No road kills!

All bucks must be hunted FAIR CHASE! NO HIGH FENCE OR 

PRESERVE HUNTS!!!

The date of harvest and points must be legibly notched on your Michigan 

deer kill tag. Provide indisputable proof of the number of legal (1 inch or 

larger) points, such as photos. Only Michigan deer may be entered into 

this pool.

Submit your entry to the Club by Dec. 5, 2020. Take good, clear pictures!

The winners will be announced on Dec. 11, 2020, 730pm. There will be 

two winning member hunters announced, one for bow and one for rifle, 

to split the pot 50/50. The pot will be awarded for the whitetail buck with 

the most legal points, we’ll use the biggest antler spread as the final tie 

breaker.

Be Safe, Stay Warm, and Good Luck!!

Mona Lake Boating Club

Where Good Friends Anchor

2020 ANNUAL DUES

Please remember to pick up your membership card at the bar. 

Please check it and make sure all info and spelling is correct and 

remember to carry your membership card with you to the club. 

Our bartenders may be asking to see your 2020 card. Thank you 

for your cooperation.

REMINDER: MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS FOR 2021 

START OCTOBER 1, 2020. Membership Dues are due by 

January 1, 2021 to remain a member in good standing. If dues are 

not paid by January 31, 2021 the member will be dropped from 

the membership and will have to fill out a new Application.

VARIETY DINNER MENU

October 2- Open Face Hot Beef Sandwich

October 9- Chicken Alfredo

October 16- BBQ Ribs

October 23- Stuffed Cabbage Rolls

October 30- Shrimp Boil

All Variety Dinners and Lunches are open to the public! Lunch is 

available Wednesday 11:30am-1pm. Variety Dinner is 

Friday, 5:30pm-7:30pm

Please Remember- When enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses 

appreciatively, they give up their free time so you can enjoy yours.

Thank you for your support!

Please note: Our Menu May Be Subject To Change

For all current and future events, please visit our website 
at http://www.monalakeboatingclub.net/

October 2020 Newsletter

If you would like to contact the club, you may call Laura at 231-798-4011 

or email: mlbc372@yahoo.com

Newsletter Deadline: Information must be submitted to Terri 

Whiteman by the second Friday of the month and be approved to be 

included in the next month’s bulletin.

OCTOBER EVENTS

THE CLUBHOUSE IS OPEN AND THE FULL MENU IS 

BACK! We will be open for Wednesday AND Friday lunches, 

revised menu pricing taking effect in October and house made 

pizzas coming soon!!

Wednesday Hamburger Lunch – Every Wednesday 11:30 – 1:00.

Friday Fish Lunch – Every Friday 11:30 – 1:00.

Variety Dinner – Every Friday night, 5:30 – 7:30 pm.

Tacos Are Back! – First tacos will be Saturday, October 3rd 11:30 

– 2:00. Join us for the first tacos of the season! Looking for 

volunteers for Saturday Tacos, check the calendar for sign up dates 

or contact Laura.

Willow Point Clean Up – Saturday, October 3rd at 10:00 am. It’s 

that sad time of year when we have to clean and close up the Point 

and Tiki Bar. All volunteers who help will receive a 2 taco lunch 

for your generosity.

Happy Hour – Every Tuesday and Wednesday 5 – 7. Enjoy 50 

cents off all beer and drinks, excluding drafts and soda.

Commodore’s Ball – Saturday, October 17th. See inside bulletin 

for your special invitation!

Please remember, when enjoying your lunch and/or dinner, our 

waitresses are volunteers. Please tip your waitresses 

appreciatively. They give up their free time so you can enjoy yours.

Thank you for your support.
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